
 

 

Minutes of the committee meeting at  

The Hollies 28th May 2022   

 

The meeting was convened at 10.35am 

Present :- 

 

Linda Hastilow   -  Vice Chairperson 

Penny Feeney   -  Secretary 

Eileen Harvey   -   Treasurer 

Mike Hastilow   -  Rally Officer 

Pam Burn         -  Committee Member    

Sue Johnston    -  Committee Member 

Geoff Balshaw   -  Committee Member 

 

1 Apologies. 

There were no apologies 

 

1 Minutes of the previous meeting  

Minutes of the meeting at Greenhous Shrewsbury had been circulated and were accepted as a true record. 

Proposed    Pam Burn     Seconded Geoff Balshaw. Unanimously accepted. 

Signed by Linda Hastilow vice chairperson 

There were no matters arising. 

 

2 Reports 

 Treasurer 

Eileen gave the figures as of 28th May 2022 

          Community Account     £2973.19 

          Business Account         £4031.98 



 

The cheque (£172.13) for donations in memory of Rose has been sent of to Cancer Research but no 

receipt has been received. 

A Big Thank to Rose for the donation of the gazebo. 

Proposed Sue Johnston  Seconded Eileen Harvey Unanimous. 

3 60th Anniversary Rally 

This rally to start on Thursday 15th June 2022 and run to 19th June. 

A discussion took place regarding ideas for catering, gifts and other entertainment. 

Sue had approached an entertainer and it was agreed to go ahead with the booking. Kate Findler who has 

a wide range of music styles. 

4 Christmas update 

Entertainment booked. There will be wine and a tombola as usual. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 National Rally  

Our theme is flower power. Geoff showed some table decorations made by Brenda. Many thanks Brenda 

for your hard work. Everyone to try and add to these as the table will be quite long 30+vans attending. 

Electrical items to be PAT tested at the National. 

 

6 A.O.B. 

Collection of rally fees 

It  was agreed that rally fees are collected on the first evening/day of attendance and not during coffee 

morning. 

Proposed Eileen Harvey     Seconded Sue Johnston  Unanimous 

 

Booking -in Sue had produced an extensive aide memoir for those booking in. 

Linda had something similar in the hosts' pack. 

All committee members to have a hosts' pack. 

Geoff outlined details of a venue at Brown Moss. Worth considering. 

Sue offered to investigate Blakemere Village near Delamere Forest as a venue. 

 

 



As there was no further business the meeting was closed at 12.10pm. 


